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  Slaley First School 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Well, here we are at the end of the first half term of this academic year. I can’t believe how quickly it’s 
gone! We had a fabulous day yesterday celebrating Halloween and the children enjoyed dressing up in 
their costumes. Thank you to Mrs Seymour for the wonderful Halloween buffet and for the amazing 
entries into our pumpkin competition. A good day was had by all! Have a lovely holiday everyone. 

    Take care, Mrs Hayward 
 

 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

Please keep an eye on our website, I will be updating it with some photos over the coming week. 

 
Little Reminders … 

 
Please can we ask that 
all parents/carers come 
into and leave the school 
grounds through the 
front main gate. The car 
park gate is for cars 
only. 

 
Don’t forget to bring in 
wellies to leave on the 
pegs outdoors. 

 
Water bottles – Please 
can all children bring in a 
clearly named water 
bottle for pupils to keep 
in school. The children 
will bring them home to 
be washed and refilled 
every day. 

November 2nd 

3.15pm 
 
Year 1 Parents’ 
Phonics and Reading 
Event held in school. 

Thank you again to FoSS 
who organised our event 

this week! 
A   grand   total  of 

£389 

was  raised  for  our school. 

 

 

 
We return to 
school after half 
term on Monday 
1st November 

Behaviour For Learning 
Every half term we will be choosing a 
‘Behaviour for Learning Superstar’ 
from Class One, Two and EYFS. 
 
A huge well done to our ‘Behaviour for 
Learning Superstars’ this half term. 
They enjoyed hot chocolate in the 
staffroom yesterday afternoon. Please 
look out for photos next week on our 
website! 

 


